
BBC is offering a two day holiday Introduction to Soccer workshop over the Term 4 break for boys and 
girls in Years 7 to 10. This is an introductory to intermediate level workshop and would be suitable for 
students who are beginners or who have had some experience in building and programming.

The Introduction to Soccer workshop will focus on building 
and computer programming skills that can be used to 
support the learning of STEM in schools, in particular, the 
Robocup Junior competition. Students will work individually 
and in small groups to learn how to build highly effective 
soccer robots and develop their understanding of text-
based programming language. All of this takes place in a 
fun and educational environment.

BBC is continuing this new initiative to make coding 
accessible to everyone and we are pleased to extend 
the invitation to our wider local community.

Supervised by teachers and coaches. Students must 
bring their own lunch.

 

INTRODUCTION TO SOCCER

For further information please contact Mr Nick Barkley via 
nbarkley@bbc.qld.edu.au

DATE Monday 9 December and Tuesday 10 December

TIME 9.00am to 3.00pm

VENUE Brisbane Boys’ College 
Level 1, Middle School Precinct 
(enter via Moggill Road entrance)

TICKETS $150.00 per student (sibling discount available)

RSVP If you wish to sign up, please book online via: 
https://www.trybooking.com/book/event?eid=571744&
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